


The Park Commission complimented Mr. Bain's work and thanked him for his efforts. 

4. Update from Western Hills Little League and Western Hills Girls Softball

Steve Franke of Western Hills Little League shared that the softball season will be completed by
the end of May as well as requested to be in the discussion for possible improvements to the
field house.

Chair Melissa Morrow moved to item 8.

5. Discussion and possible action on potential improvements to the parking lot

Chair Melissa Morrow displayed concepts created by Alex Robinette to improve the parking lot
and stated that the objective would be to improve safety and create parking spaces while
maintaining green spaces. She continued to explain the need for a survey of the park to assist
with this effort.

The Park Commission discussed the use of a survey and deliberated areas in the park that should
be surveyed.

Alex Robinette discussed the possible use of a landscape architecture plan or architect's plan.

Laurie Mills moved to request City Council to get a survey of the upper park. Victoria
Johnson seconded the motion.

City Administrator Alun Thomas confirmed that the City has a civil engineer and that it would likely
be more cost efficient to get a surveyor to conduct the survey rather than an engineer.

The Park Commission and continued discussion of areas in the park that should be surveyed.

The motion carried with 5 in favor and O against.

6. Update, discussion, and possible action on the Friends of Rollingwood Park Donation
Opportunity

The Park Commission asked questions regarding the status of the donation opportunity and
previous park donation efforts.

Don Hudson explained the progress made with the donation opportunity and the Park
Commission discussed possible ways residents could donate and the Friends of Rollingwood
Park verbiage.

7. Discussion and possible action on next steps for the Rollingwood Park Tree Planting Project

This item was not discussed.

8. Discussion and possible action on a recommendation on proposals received for the alternative
plan to the retaining wall project






